
 

 

Monday 19th April 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents/carers, 
 
Re: Cardboard and cardboard tubes for DT project 
 
We are about to begin our DT unit of ‘Marbellous Structures’! This will involve the children designing 
and making a marble run. We are therefore asking that each child brings in the following resources by 
Monday 3rd May in order to make their structure: 
 

• Cardboard tubes (such as kitchen roll tubes) 

• Cardboard (boxes, cereal boxes, etc.) 
 
If your child would like, they may bring in (optional) additional resources that could be used in their 
marble run such as: 
 

o Plastic bottles 
o Paper cups 
o Paper plates 
o Plastic lids from coffee cups 
o Any other light material that could be built into the free-standing structure! 

 
We are all very excited for this new topic and, although we will do our best to collect spare resources, 
we will require lots of each item so please continue to collect and bring in the resources over the 
coming weeks. 

Thank you for your support. 

Yours sincerely, 
 
The Year 5 Team 
 


